Section 75 of the Roads Act, 1993

Temporary Closure of Main Street, Blackrock
Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council is proposing to temporarily close part of Main Street, Blackrock between Bath Place and Carysfort Avenue on Sunday 14th June, 2015 from 1.30pm to 5pm to facilitate a Bike Week Cycling Event starting and ending in Blackrock Village. This event is being organised by the DLR Sports Partnership and Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council in conjunction with the Blackrock Village Business Network.

The proposed diversion routes will be signposted.  
Diversion route for traffic from the Bootertown direction into the Village will be via George’s Avenue, Frascati Road and Carysfort Avenue with access maintained to Blackrock Dart Station along Bath Place.
Diversion route for traffic from the Dun Laoghaire direction into the Village along Temple Road or Main Street (behind the Church) will be via Carysfort Avenue, Frascati Road and Rock Hill.
Parking will be removed from early morning on Main Street between Bath Place and Carysfort Avenue to facilitate the afternoon road closure.

Pedestrian, cycle and emergency access will be maintained during the road closure. 
A Traffic Management Plan will be in operation and details of the plan will be on our website www.dlrcoco.ie
Any interested parties may lodge an objection in writing with the Senior Engineer, Traffic Section, County Hall, Marine Road, Dún Laoghaire not later than Wednesday 20th May, 2015.

